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Dear Pastor,


Darleen and I just returned from a trip to Australia and New Zealand. Though it was a long 
journey that tested our youth we had a wonderful time. I am especially thankful to Brother 
Lewis Howell for his invitation to preach in the soul-winning conference and for his kind care 
of us while we were there. We also visited the Groves in New Zealand and the Gilliams in 
Australia. All of them were very kind to these weary travelers. I had the opportunity to preach 
twenty-three times in the various places we visited, and we praise the Lord for His saving 
grace.


When we returned to the States, we had a couple of days at home before getting back on the 
road for missions conferences. We are grateful for a full schedule, and the many opportunities 
the Lord has given us to serve Him.


We have located the RV trailer that we plan to live in for the foreseeable future, and the Lord 
has graciously provided a renter for our house. Darleen and I would like to thank each of you 
that helped with the down payment on the trailer. It is our sincere prayer that this will give 
longevity and comfort to our travels over the next several years. Please pray with us that the 
Lord will continue to bless us with sufficient health to keep our schedule of meetings.


Brother Jerry Shaw went home to be with the Lord recently. He gave his life to the Lord to 
serve in Mexico. Continue to pray for his son, Jerry Jr., as he continues with his dad's 
ministry. Brother Shaw trained many good men for the ministry over the years. His testimony 
and ministry will go on into the future.


Thank you for your continued financial and prayer support of our ministry.


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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